EMAIL EXAMPLE FOR CLUB MEMBERS: GIF


All Club Members,
I am writing to inform you that Gliding Australia has updated its Integrity Policies effective 14 December 2023.
As our club is affiliated with Gliding Australia, we are also bound by these policies and procedures. Your Management Committee has formally adopted the Gliding Integrity Framework Policies which can be found here. 
As a member of Gliding Australia and our club, I will remind you that you need to be aware of the governing policies you are bound by as part of your membership. Therefore, I encourage you to take the time to get up to date with the integrity requirements of our sport.  
If you have any questions about integrity matters, please do not hesitate to contact me at (enter number or email).




President 
(Club Name)
